## **Actions requested by the Overview and Scrutiny Committee**

Date Action Requested	Action to be Taken	Response
31st May 2012 <b>1</b>	Members requested a briefing at a forthcoming meeting of the Committee on the subject of taxi vehicles' road worthiness with a view to identifying whether aspects of this subject would be a suitable topic for a scrutiny review.	A briefing note is due to be completed on this subject and will be circulated for Members consideration shortly.  TO BE COMPLETED
19th June 2012 <b>2</b>	Officers were asked to provide example copies of the paperwork provided to employers and pupils by the Worcestershire Education Business Partnership (EBP).	The information is due to be provided in the early autumn. Lead Officer, North Worcestershire Regeneration Manager.  TO BE COMPLETED
19th June 2012 <b>3</b>	Officers were asked to clarify the number of local organisations registered with the Worcestershire EBP.	The information is due to be provided in the early autumn. Lead Officer, North Worcestershire Regeneration Manager.  TO BE COMPLETED
17th July 2012 <b>4</b>	Members requested information on the number of empty properties in Redditch.	COMPLETED  (Information circulated via email on 24 July)
17th July 2012 <b>5</b>	Members requested further clarification in relation to performance information that had been provided on the subject of the number of people using the Dial a Ride Service.	COMPLETED  (Information circulated via email on 6 August)

17th July 2012 <b>6</b>	Members requested further information about the Disposal of Salop Road Community Centre, scheduled on the Forward Plan for consideration by the Executive Committee on 18th September.	A briefing note is due to be completed on this subject and will be circulated for Members consideration shortly.  TO BE COMPLETED
17th July 2012 <b>7</b>	Members requested an update on the Council's bid for the second round of Mary Portas funding for town centre improvement.	COMPLETED  (Information circulated via email on 19 July)